
 
 

8-Hour Online Training 
for Back-Up Attendant Program (BUAP) Applicants 

 
 
The Personal Assistance Services Council (PASC) has contracted with Flex Ed to conduct an 
8-hour online training on Zoom for providers who wish to work for the PASC Back-Up 
Attendant Program (BUAP).  The BUAP is a service that provides short-term homecare 
assistance to IHSS recipients when the recipients’ regular homecare providers are unable to 
work.  Back-Up providers are paid $21.00/hour.  
 
This training will be conducted over 2 days and participants must agree to attend classes on 
BOTH days, from start to finish. The next 8-Hour Online Training for Back-Up Program 
applicants in English will be held on February 28 and March 6, from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM.   
 
To participate in the training, you must be a PASC Registry-approved provider, and must have 
participated in a back-up program information meeting.  Additionally, you must have a computer, 
tablet, or smartphone with internet access, and a valid email address.  
 
If you meet these requirements, have the availability, and are committed to attending the 
training on BOTH days, then call us to put your name on the list of “interested” providers.  Being 
placed on the “interested” list does not guarantee participation. 
 
Class size is limited. Reservations will be accepted on a first-come, first-served basis.   
 
This training is intended for IHSS providers who live and work in Los Angeles County. 
 
Important: This is not a paid activity.  Applicants will not be paid for time spent taking this class.  
Providers who are already approved for the BUAP are not eligible.   
  

 
(626) 737-7502 

Or 
(626) 737-7517 

 
PROVIDER SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

 

“An investment in knowledge pays the best interest.” 
                                                      --Benjamin Franklin 


